

British Wheelchair Bowls Association

www.bwba.org.uk
Patrons Tony Allen

Vice President Cllr Freda Roberts MBE JP

Chairman Paul Brown

2 Ger Y Mynydd, Hirwaun, Aberdare, CF44 9RD

Tel: 07810 868015

Email: paul.brown@bwba.org.uk, paulsbrown@icloud.com,

Dear Members.

Happy New Year

We have organised several fixtures over the coming months which are listed below, I am hoping you are able to fully support all events;-

19th February 2017 - Foxhill Indoor Bowls Club

29th March 2017 – Rugby Thornfield Indoor Bowls Club 8th April 2017 – Whiteknights Indoor Bowls Club

All of these fixture's are indoor, with dress code being whites with BWBA Kit if you have it.

If you can please notify me using the below form if you are interested in the above as soon as possible on the contact details below.

Yours sincerely			
Paul Brown (Chairman)			
NAME:			
PLEASE CAN YOU CO Foxhil I BC Whiteknights IBC		W: Thornfield IBC	
Do you require a Buggy:	YES/NO	Do you require a Pusher:	YES/NO
Do you have any dietary requirements, if yes please enter:			

Please send completed form to:

Address: 2 Ger y Mynydd, Hirwaun, Aberdare, CF44 9RD Email: paul.brown@bwba.org.uk Paulsbrown@icloud.com